
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

8th November 2019 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent/Carer(s),  

Children in Need 

On Friday 15th November, we will be raising money for Children In Need 

and this year’s theme is “Together we can change young lives”.  In the 

academy, the children (and staff) will be able to wear anything spotty, items 

in bright colours or clothes linked to Children in Need on the day for a £1 

donation.  

The children can also bring in any loose change to fill our outlines of Pudsey 

Bear in their classrooms.   

During the day, the children will be taking part in a range of activities to 

raise awareness of Children in Need.  

We hope that you are able to support us with this very worthwhile charity, 

and we look forward to an exciting day!       

Yours sincerely,                                                                                                              

Mrs G. Wilson 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjXy9qLxo3QAhXFXRQKHax2Ae8QjRwIBw&url=http://www.greatleighsprimaryschool.co.uk/children-in-need-day/&psig=AFQjCNH-eYnd7Ijf4HOCb78Jv8BHOLodOw&ust=1478295512310154

